
July 14, 2025

Dear Sports Enthusiast,

As the school year quickly approaches, we’re looking forward to welcoming over 530 students to Yuma
Catholic High School – our largest enrollment yet! To kick off the school year, we’d like to invite you to be
a part of the 23rd Annual Gun Raffle fundraiser. Thanks to the continuing support from Mr. Richard
Sprague and the generous partnership with Sprague’s Sports, we’re thrilled to announce this year’s raffle
includes: 

175 Guns
6 Grand prizes 
2 Golden Ticket prizes

(If you do not want the prize for which you were drawn, Sprague’s Sports offers store credit for the value
of early bird and main drawing prizes.)
 
Tickets are $25 each or $200 for a book of 10 tickets which includes one Golden Ticket. If your Golden
Ticket is not drawn, it will be entered into the general drawing to increase your chance of winning. You’ll
have a total of 183 chances to win a prize!
 
You’re receiving this book of tickets, in good faith, you will purchase the book or any number of tickets,
with no expectation to sell any unwanted tickets. (If you do not wish to purchase the tickets, please
return them in the envelope provided.) Tickets are not valid until they are returned with both payment
and the small end of the ticket that includes your contact information. The larger end is yours to keep for
a reminder of the drawing dates. The drawing dates are:

Early Bird drawing at 2pm on Saturday, September 6, 2025 for the first 25 guns. We encourage you to
get your tickets purchased before noon on 9/6/25, to ensure your tickets make it into the barrel. You
can win twice with a single ticket, as early bird winners go back into the barrel for the main drawing. 
Main Drawing on Saturday, October 11, 2025 at 2pm. The remaining 150 guns, six grand prizes and
two Golden Ticket prizes will be drawn. Please get your tickets purchased by noon on the 10/11/25!

There are two other opportunities to purchase tickets: online at www.yumacatholic.org or at Sprague’s
Sports (345 W 32nd St., Yuma, AZ 85364) – our team will be onsite Dove Week and every Saturday
through October 11. Please make checks payable to Yuma Catholic High School.

If you have any questions, please contact Hailey at 928-317-7910 or email
advancement@yumacatholic.org. On behalf of the Yuma Catholic team, we thank you for your incredible
support these past 22 years! We pray for God’s blessings for our country, community and students. 

Sincerely,

Rhett Stallworth, President 
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